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                                                                                                                                                               26 September 2018 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

       Year 13 trip to Thorpe Park 
 

I am pleased to inform you that we have arranged a visit to Thorpe Park to take place on the Wednesday 31 
October 2018. 

 
The cost of the trip is £28 which includes coach travel to and from the park and entry to the park. This can only 
be paid through our payment system ParentPay. 
 
The coach will leave the upper school at 3.05pm students should arrive promptly at 2.45pm. The students will 
arrive back at the upper school for approximately 10.45pm.  
 
Your son will not be required to wear school uniform and we recommend that they do not bring MP3 players or 
portable game systems as we cannot guarantee their safety. Please be aware that places are limited and will 
therefore be given on a first come first served basis.  
 
If you would like your son to attend the trip please complete the attached permission slip and return to the Sixth 
Form office by Friday 5 October 2018.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
S Berkkun 
Head of Year 13 
 

                                                                     
 
I give permission for my son to attend Thorpe Park on the Wednesday 31 October 2018. 
 
I have paid the ticket price of £28 on ParentPay 
 
Students Name ________________                
 
Parent/Guardian contact number________________________ 
 
Signed________________________  Date____________________ 
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